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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
You may have seen in the news that due to the efforts of footballer Marcus Rashford, the Government will now 
be providing free school meals to eligible families over the Christmas holidays. Each child who is eligible for 
Free School Meals (Pupil Premium) will receive a supermarket voucher worth £35.  
 
This is only for families who have registered for free school meals with Lincolnshire County Council and 
therefore are entitled to pupil premium funding. It is NOT for all children in Key Stage One who are entitled to 
‘Universal Free School Meals’. If you are unsure as to whether you qualify then please contact the school office. 
Further information can also be found on our school website at the following link: https://www.chapel-
cit.co.uk/website/applying_for_free_school_meals/470344  
 
Vouchers will be sent out to your email address. Please make sure that we have up-to-date contact details for 
you as these will be sent automatically using the information that we hold on our school system. You can 
update your contact details if required by contacting the school office or emailing us at enquires@chapel-
cit.co.uk.  
 
You MUST be registered with Lincolnshire County Council to receive Free School Meals (Pupil Premium) if you 
are to receive a voucher. If you are not on their system then we will not be able to send you a voucher. Their 
system is updated regularly and this is where we gather our Free School Meals information from.  
 
If you think that your child may be eligible to receive free school meals (Pupil Premium) and you are not 
currently registered then you can apply using the following link: https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-pupil-
support/apply-free-school-meals.  
 
We will be sending out supermarket vouchers during the last week of term (W/C 14th December). If you are not 
already registered for Free School Meals (Pupil Premium) then please ensure that you have done so by Friday 
11th December to ensure that you receive your supermarket voucher before Christmas.  
 
Should you have any questions or require further support then please do not hesitate to get in touch with the 
school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Graham Almond 
Headteacher 
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